

Te Tāhuhu o te Mātauranga

National Office Regional Operations

45 – 47 Pipitea Street

Thorndon

PO Box 1666

Wellington New Zealand

Telephone: 0-4- 463 8000

Fax: 0-4-463 8252 www.minedu.govt.nz

O702018 IM60/104/57/3

25 September 2012

Darron Burns fyi-request-513-76b6434d@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Darron Burns

Christchurch inner city. Thank you for your email <u>ọ</u> 22 August 2012 about school zoning within the

of the city continues, implementing or modifying enrolment zones is the responsibility of boards of trustees rather than the Ministry of Education. While existing enrolment schemes across greater Christchurch may change as renewal

scheme from the Ministry of Education. community and before a board of trustees seeks final approval for the enrolment given an opportunity to have your say should schemes be considered within your If boards of trustees wish to modify or introduce zoning they must seek agreement of the Ministry of Education before they consult with their local community. You would be

schemes for schools within the four avenues. To my knowledge there is currently no intention to change or introduce enrolment

I trust this letter answers your query.

Yours sincerely

Jim Greening

Senior Manager – Implementation Planning Education, Curriculum and Performance